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e HIV/AIDS education. Meeting with Center for
Disease Control and Prevention to discuss a
possible COG-CDC partnership.

e Region Forward. Meeting with D.C. Deputy Mayor
Victor Hoskins about the RF Coalition.

e Homeland security. Meeting with Arlington
County Manager Barbara Donnellan and Fire
Chief Jim Schwartz to discuss priorities.
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e Sustainability. Meeting with MobilizeGreen to
discuss creating an internship with COG.

Frederick County

CPS staff hosted a Wednesday’s Child
Brunch and Learn for adoption staff at the
County Department of Social Services.

highlights

cog in the region

Loudoun County
CPS Director participated as a pan-
elist at the Northern Virginia Afford-
able Housing Alliance’s forum on
jobs, transportation, and housing.

Prince William County
CPS Director participated in the “Smart Growth

Symposium on the Revitalization of North Wood-
bridge” hosted by Supervisor Frank Principi.

Fairfax County

* DEP and CPS staff participated in a special meeting with
Northern Virginia Regional Commission staff on Green In-
frastructure and the Region Forward Baseline Report.

= DEP staff gave an air quality presentation at a Leadership
Fairfax sustainable environment session.

report

Transportation. Participation on a panel with DTP
Director Ron Kirby at the National Conference of
State Legislatures Conference.

Planning. Participation with CPS Director
Paul DesdJardin in a National Capital Planning
Commission and General Services Administration
workshop on federal facilities and community
planning. Also, attended the American Planning
Association annual conference in Boston.

District of Columbia x

» CPS staff organized the 8th Annual Foster Parent
Appreciation event “Kids Need Families Day” at Na-
tionals Park.

» DEP staff organized a forum at COG for local gov-
ernments, utilities, and electric vehicle suppliers to
discuss how the region can plan for electric vehicles.

+ CPS staff organized an event at COG for area gov-
ernment and community partners on the importance
of Community Development Block Grants (CDBG).

» DEP Staff held meetings with DC Water GM George
Hawkins and D.C. Administrator Allen Lew on the
Blue Plains Intermunicpal Agreement.

Annapolis
DEP staff participated in Chesapeake Bay Program
Quarterly Modeling Review regarding upgraded model-
ing for the tidal Potomac River, which will affect future
Bay decisions.

Various Locations

* DTP/Commuter Connections staff participated in a
Telework Exchange Town Hall Meeting at the Ronald
Reagan Center and transportation fairs in Alexandria,
Reston, Rockville, Silver Spring, and 5 D.C. locations.

* DEP/Clean Air Partners staff participated in the D.C.

Green Festival, Washington Gas Earth Day, and How-
ard County Green Day events.
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